FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. How much money received via Section 106 agreements is currently held, unspent, by the local planning authority?
£6,096,628

2. How much of this figure (Q1) is allocated for:

a) affordable housing provision,
£0.

b) highways/roads,
£866,068

c) schools and education contributions,
£2,085,726

d) social infrastructure (e.g. recreation, open spaces, play areas),

£2,995,630

e) health and social care services,
£149,204

f) unallocated?
£1,886,359

3. How much of this figure (Q1) was received:

a) in the 2023/24 or 2024/25 financial years,
2023/24 = £703,272  

2024/25 = £21,994

b) between the 2019/20 and 2022/23 financial years (inclusive),
£4,659,895

c) in the 2018/19 financial year or earlier?
2018/19 = £32,030  

Earlier years = 679,439

4. How much money received via Section 106 agreements has been returned to the developer within the last ten years (2013/14 financial year onwards), due to it not being spent in the required time frame? If the reason for returning money to the developer has not been recorded, please just put here the total amount of Section 106 money that has been returned to developers for any reason.

£0.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
